
 

 
 

Construction update as at 2 May 2024 

Dear stakeholder, 

  

Please find below an update on the current construction works underway on 

Jamison Street and Margaret Lane, Sydney as part of the George Street North 

precinct project. Sydney Civil is working on behalf of the City of Sydney.  

Current works 

Week commencing 29 April 2024: 

-       Continuing utility/drainage works along Jamison Street towards 

Lang St for new kerb build out. Access to hotel remains open at 

all times. 
  

Planned works 

Week commencing 6 May 2024: 

-       Continue works on Jamison Street (west of Margaret Lane) with 

kerb and gutter extension works, pour concrete, lay asphalt 

footpath and asphalt roadway. Traffic controllers operating 

during construction works. 
  

Week commencing 13 May 2024: 

-       Start half/half operation of Margaret Lane with delays 

expected for vehicles entering/exiting with the assistance of 

traffic controllers. Please plan ahead for minor delays to access 

to properties in Margaret Lane. 
  

Completion of works expected late May/early June, weather and ground 

conditions permitting. 

  

Please pass on this information to your local contacts/tenants.  

  



Should you have any queries, please get in touch with Deborah at Sydney 

Civil's Community team at community@sydneycivil.com or phone 1300 997 

858.  

  

Kind regards 

Deborah 

George Street North project team 
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